
Gator	Run	Elementary	
SAC	Meeting	Minutes	
August	29,	2018	

	
Ms.	Angela	Davis	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	2:25	pm.	
Approval	of	May	2018	Minutes:	

Alejandra	Caban	made	a	motion	to	approve	the	minutes.				Susan	Beren	seconded	it.		The	
minutes	are	approved.	
	
Principal’s	Report	(Mr.	Peters):	
Safety	
Deputy	Rachel	Radulic	is	assigned	to	the	campus	full-time.	Staff	and	students	must	now	wear	ID’s	at	
all	times.	Due	to	a	generous	donation	from	a	parent,	there	are	numerous	safety	improvements	being	
made	throughout	Gator	Run.			A	swipe	card	system	has	been	added	to	the	door	exiting	the	front	office	
into	the	main	hallway.		Visitors	need	to	be	cleared	and	buzzed	through	the	door	to	gain	access.		
Through	the	SMART	bond,	Gator	Run	Elementary	received	$100,000	to	make	school	improvements.	
It	was	decided	to	not	build	an	outdoor	classroom.	Instead	additional	door	swipes	are	being	added	to	
the	front	of	the	800	building	and	the	back	door	of	the	main	building.		Approved	visitors	will	be	given	
swipe	cards	in	order	to	gain	entry	to	those	locations.		Speakers	were	also	purchased	for	the	outside	
art	patio	and	the	portables.		Arrival	and	dismissal	procedures	have	also	been	changed.		Parents	will	
no	longer	be	allowed	to	walk	their	students	onto	campus.		If	coming	by	car,	parents	will	need	to	come	
through	the	carpool	line	and	stay	in	their	car	to	drop	of	students.		Parking	in	the	parking	lot	and	
walking	students	to	the	door	will	no	longer	be	permitted.		During	dismissal,	the	walking	gate	off	of	
Park	Road	will	now	be	locked	for	safety.		Students	will	be	exiting	campus	using	the	sidewalk	leading	
to	Savanna	Drive.		Parents	will	be	allowed	to	meet	their	students	at	the	end	of	the	sidewalk.		Severe	
weather	dismissal	is	also	being	reviewed.	Many	options	are	being	looked	at	to	keep	students	in	
buildings.		Code	red	drills	will	be	practiced	monthly,	along	with	fire	drills.		After	hours,	gates	will	be	
either	locked	or	monitored	to	ensure	the	safety	of	the	students	in	Aftercare.			
FSA	Scores	
Overall,	Gator	Run	Elementary	scored	4th	out	of	all	elementary	schools	in	Broward	County.		A	
stronger	focus	will	be	placed	on	lower	quartile	students	making	learning	gains.		
	
Assistant	Principal’s	Report	(Ms.	Saba):			

Not	Present	
Assistant	Principal’s	Report	(Mrs.	Brown):	
	 Not	Present	
	
New	Business	
Nomination	of	Officers	

Angela	Davis	is	nominated	for	SAC	Co-Chairperson.		Jackie	Grasinger	is	nominated	for	SAC	
Co-Chairperson.		Stacy	Morse	is	nominated	for	SAC	Secretary.	
Voting	of	Officers	
	 All	officers’	nominations	are	approved.	
Voting	of	New	Members	
	 These	members	were	approved	to	be	a	member	of	SAC:		Keith	Peters,	Angela	Davis,	Jackie	
Grasinger,	Stacy	Morse,	Tami	Williams,	Susan	Beren,	Sara	Fletcher,	Melissa	Lopez,	Elayne	Hollander,		
Robin	Pollak,	Jackie	Sherman,	Maite	Hernadez,	LT	Chatman,	Julia	Demydenko,	Leila	Lugo,	Annette	
Torry,	Katrina	Gamez,	Alejandra	Caban,	Tracey	George,	Emily	Caglayan,	Karen	Fernandez,	Renata	
Rosenquist,	Idman	Jeannelus,	Rachel	Radulic,	Linda	Kortmansky	and	Bryan	Braud	
Voting	of	By-Laws	

The	By-Laws	were	approved.	
	

Next	SAC	Meeting	
Next	SAC	Meeting	is	scheduled	for	September	26,	2018	at	2:20pm.	
	
Meeting	Adjourned	
Ms.	Angela	Davis	adjourned	the	meeting	at	2:47	pm.	
	
Respectfully	submitted	by	Stacy	Morse,	SAC	Secretary.	



	
Gator	Run	Elementary	
SAF	Meeting	Minutes	
August	29,	2018	

	
	

Angela	Davis	/	L.T.	Chatman	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	2:47pm.	
	
Approval	of	May	Minutes	
			Alejandra	Caban	made	a	motion	to	approve	the	minutes.				Robin	Pollak	seconded	
the	motion.		The	minutes	are	approved.	
	
New	Business	
Nomination	of	Officers	
L.T.	Chapman	is	nominated	and	approved	for	SAF	Chairperson.			
	
Next	SAC/SAF	Meeting	
Next	SAF	Meeting	is	scheduled	for	September	26,	2018	at	2:20pm.	
	
Meeting	Adjourned	
Ms.	Angela	Davis	adjourned	the	meeting	at	2:51pm.	
	
Respectfully	submitted	by	Stacy	Morse,	SAC	Secretary.	
	


